
General Travel Advice 
For school groups visiting the University of Sussex  

for outreach events  

Public Transport 
  The University of Sussex has excellent public 
transport links.  Falmer rail station is on the edge of 
campus, and the number 25 bus from Brighton is 
every 5-10 minutes, stopping on North-South Road 
just outside the science buildings. 

   If you do plan to travel by public transport, please 
let us know in advance and we can meet you at the 
train station or the North-South Road bus stop. 

Minibus 
  If you plan to travel by minibus, please aim for Car Park 1 (use postcode BN1 9RQ) 
to the east of campus.  Please phone us on arrival, and we can meet you in the car 
park with a parking permit – it is always easier (and safer) for us to find you in the car 
park and guide you to where you need to be. 

Coach 
  When travelling to campus by coach 
use the postcode BN1 9QH.  Make sure 
that you head north up North-South 
Road, and drop off students at the bus 
stop - unloading a coach on the south 
bound is not safe.  Unfortunately, there 
is currently nowhere on campus for 
large coaches to park, so we 
recommend parking in the large layby 
along the A27 towards Lewes instead. 

Car 
  We encourage you not to travel by car, since parking spaces are at a premium.  If 
you do, please park in Car Park 1 to the east of campus where parking costs £2.50 
for 2 hours between 9am-5pm Monday to Friday.  Only in exceptional circumstances 
can we cover parking costs, as we simply cannot afford to pay for all our visitors 
(over 4,000 each year, not including school groups!) to park. 
 

  If you have any further questions, please ask!   


